
Dear LLLC Families, 

We are so excited to be able to offer online payment for LLLC tuition and payments. Here are the snap shots of each 

step to help make the process easy for you if you chose to pay online. If you would rather continue sending checks or 

exact cash, we are more than happy to continue accepting those methods as well. PLEASE NOTE: All online payments 

will accrue a processing fee (3% for credit/debit OR 1% for bank accounts). 

 

Step 1: To begin the process of online giving/tuition payment online, you will visit the CUMC website to begin. Please 

visit: http://clemsonumc.org/ 

 

 

Step 2: Click “GIVE” on the top option bar (see below). 

 

 

 

 

Step 3: Click the button that says “GIVE HERE USING VANCO” (see below).  

 

 

 

 

 

http://clemsonumc.org/


 

Step 4: Click “MAKE A PAYMENT” in the LLLC logo box (shown below).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 5: First time users, please “SIGN UP” (see below) to create an account so you can manage your initial payment and 

all future payments. After signing up, you can click “LOG IN” (see below) for future payments and inquiries. 

 

 

 



 

Step 6: Select your tuition and/or fee amount, whether the payment is a one-time payment or a recurring payment, 

select your frequency of payment, add your child’s FULL NAME and REASON FOR PAYMENT in the box, and then add to 

basket. (You can include more than one child’s tuition in a single payment) 

 

 

 

 

Step 7: Select “CREDIT/DEBIT” or “BANK ACCOUNT” for your payment. A “CREDIT/DEBIT” payment will accrue a 3% fee. 

A “BANK ACCOUNT” payment will accrue a 1% fee. It will give you the option (recommended) to pay the processing fees 

up front so that LLLC does not have to apply the fee to the following months tuition for you.  

 

 

 

  



 

Step 8: Review the fields and make sure to click “I ACCEPT” under the payment method before continuing.  

 

 

 

 

Step 9 (final step): “SUBMIT” payment (see below).  

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact the Director if you have any questions. Thank you! 


